ADELPHI BAND
NEWSLETTER

DALE DE LONG, EDITOR 115STH YEAR OF THE BAND
October 23, 1995

Following is the coming events and schedule:

October 28, 1995 2:00 PM Bean Dinner Concert to honor 90 year
Saturday old Mr. Wesley Janes on Dry Run Road.
See enclosed map for directions to Mr Janes home.
It is near corner of Hydell Rd & Dry Run Rd.

November 2, 1995 7:00 PM Annual Band Appreciation Dinner.
Thursday Dinner will be at Hocking State Park Lodge
Dining Room. Ed Bennett has promised a
delicious dinner. Band will pay for each Band
member and one guest. Others are welcome.
Come and enjoy good food & fellowship.
Guest Entertainment - The Pickaway Brass in Concert.

This will probably be the last letter for this year. We have all had great
Sfun playing at 27 different engagements. KEEP PRACTICING ALL WINTER.
Have a good winter and be ready for Piketon the last Sunday in April 1996.

Give the Band all the support you can. We sound better when we have
20 or more players in the Band.




